
Class 1 - Friday 6th December 

What an exciting couple of weeks we have had in Class 1. Continuing with our 

toys theme, we have had the chance to play with our favourite games from 

home - Twister and Jenga were particular favourites! Christmas has well and 

truly arrived in our classroom where we have been decorating our Christmas 

tree and making the classroom look festive. Our trip to Stockeld Park was truly 

magical and the children were extremely well behaved throughout and 

enjoyed the many activities that were on offer throughout the day – there 

were a few that had a sleep on the way home (that’s children not teachers!!!) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


